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Welcome Back 
It has been great welcoming our children and 
families back to our new School Berrow Primary 
Church Academy. Lots of positive changes have 
happened over the summer and the children 
have settled back in to the new school year really 
well. We are looking forward to a very exciting 
future for our school.

Communication 
Thank you so much for your patience with our 
new communications app Weduc (reach more 
parents). We are happy issues are now
resolved however, if you are still having 
trouble accessing this please contact 
the office. 
Please ensure you register your child to aspen 
select emails have gone out with the school code 
and child's code. Contact the office if you require 
a new one.

Staffing
We have a few new faces amongst our staffing 
team this year please say hello and join us in 
welcoming them to Berrow, Debbie Parker 
Operations Manager, Hannah Jackson Learning 
mentor/LSA, Clare Little Preschool Leader and 
Jordan Coombes Deputy Preschool Leader. 
Sadly, we will be saying farewell to Sinead Kierle
Yr. 5 next week. She will be greatly missed by 
children and staff. We wish her the best of luck. 

Breakfast Club and After School club 
@ Little Learners 
The children @ Little Learners have been busy 
exploring our emotions through the colour 
monster book, our families and enjoying some 
finger gym activities to help our early writing 
skills. 
Now our communications app is up and running 
you should all be able to book your children onto 
breakfast and after school club @ Little Learners 
via Weduc. Unfortunately we will only be able to 
take your children if they are booked on 
via Weduc. Please contact the office
if you have any problems. 

School Uniform
Thank you to everyone who has purchased our 
school uniform for this year. Remember children 
ae also able to wear our old uniform until such 
times you need to replace. Please remember in 
line with our new uniform polo shirts are now 
white. KS1 bring in their PE kits to leave on their 
pegs. KS2 wear PE kits in only on their specific PE 
day which has been communicated to all families 
via letter. If you are unsure, please speak to your 
child’s class teacher.

Extra Curricular Clubs
We are really excited to offer extra curricular 
clubs at Berrow. Please keep an eye out on 
Weduc and our Social media pages for when will 
be going live. You will be able to book a place for 
your child/children via Weduc.

Our values
School Value this term is thankfulness. 

Dates for the Diary 
15/09/2023- Playground leader training.
03/10/2023- Harvest Festival @ St.Mary’s
04/10/2023- Year 5 & 6 Camp Kilve
12/10/2023- End of Term 1
13/10/2023- Staff Training Day
30/10/2023- Start of Term 2

‘I am thankful for 
our teachers making 
our school a family,’ 
said Alicia in Year 5

Each day is a gift 
from God, what are 

you thankful for 
today? 

Follow what’s happening at Berrow
Follow us on twitter: @berrowprimary
Follow Miss Bradley on Twitter: @CBradleyTPLT
Follow us on Facebook: Berrow Primary Church Academy

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100089448551090
https://twitter.com/berrow_school?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor
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Photos from this week
Our Year 6 buddies visiting forest 

school with our Fireflies crew. 

Lunchtime fun! ‘Snapshots of learning’


